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18th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Welcome to Haileybury Turnford 
 
I write to welcome you to Haileybury Turnford.  I am delighted that we will have the privilege of preparing your 
child for their future adult life; and very much look forward to working in partnership with you over the next 7 
years. 
 
To give you and your child an initial welcome, we will be holding a short welcome event, online, using Microsoft 
Teams, on Tuesday 29th April at 5.30pm.  We expect this to last around 30 minutes, and we aim to introduce 
you to key people who will be working with you and your child to prepare them for Year 7.  We will then provide 
much more detailed transition information throughout the Summer term, which will involve our Transition 
Evening in school and Transition Day for students.  Our Transition Evening will take place in school on Monday 
16th June at 5.30pm.  Transition Day for students will take place in school on Thursday 10th July. 
 
The link to the initial welcome meeting on Microsoft Teams will be sent to you following the Easter break. 
 
Our website - www.haileyburyturnford.com will be a key source of information for you and is updated regularly.  
We would also strongly encourage you to like us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/haileyburyturnford 
and follow our LinkedIn Account https://www.linkedin.com/company/haileybury-turnford. 
Information about our partnership with Haileybury can be found under the ‘Our Haileybury Connection’ section 
of our website. 
 
It is an exciting time to join our school community and we cannot wait to welcome your child to Haileybury 
Turnford. 
  
We hope you are able to join us on Tuesday 29th April.  In the meantime, please contact Mrs Davey with any 
admissions queries.  She can be contacted on 01992 308333 ext.236 or by email at 
daveyr@haileyburyturnford.com  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Robin Newman  
Principal  
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